
of Sanibel has 
a renourishment 

date has been set for 
to the Beach 

and the final version is 2018. 
Commissioner Mullins asked whether Sanibel would pursue TDC money for this 
renourisment. ML Caouette said he did not know. Commissioner Mullins said he CEPD 
should think about more money from the TDC from Lee for beach 
maintenance and renourishment. 

Commissioner Mullins observed that Sanibel receives a lot on money from the TCD its 
beaches that he has no doubt are entitled to. He asked what this money supports. 
Mr. Caouette listed some of the areas where Sanibel receives money from the TDC. Ms. Rooker, 
because she is a member of the Coastal Advisory Council, listed some others. 

5. Financial wolnnlrt' 

a) Budget~o•~n~·~:lnr·o October 2017 
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him every two weeks to 
with the Florida 

survey. 

New Business 
of 2018 Dates 

Commissioner Mullins commented that the month of of the proposed dates 
is the date where the Panel is not meeting in the same week as CEPD. He will ask the 
Panel to change this date. Commissioner Mullins moved and Commissioner Kaiser '"""r'"'"''"''"',.., 

a motion to approve the 2018 dates as The motion passed 
unanimously. 
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Commissioner the Board's 
PaneL 

Commissioner Mullins said he wanted to make sure that his comments 
about leash laws and whether were on the beach were accurate. 

Ms. Rooker said Lee all to be on a leash and dogs were not allowed on the 
beach at Mr. Caouette said Sanibel allows dogs on the beach as as are on a 
6 foot or shorter leash. 

There being no business, the Chair the at 2:54P.M. 
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